One month pilgrimage with Ignatian Volunteer Corps, by Christine Eberly.

Dear pilgrims! Let's see if I can keep track of our pilgrimage: the 25th anniversary of the Ignatian Volunteer Corps, USA, October 2022.

Day One was in Loyola. We went to the house of Íñigo of Loyola and we visited the wonderful basilica, the small hermitage of Olatz, the parish with the baptismal font of Ignatius and the Magdalena Hostel. Lunch was at the old Agustinian Convent. That was the first day, trying to be walking with the shoes of the adolescent Íñigo. We get in touch with...

Read the full rapport of the 30 days pilgrimage here (only in English)